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1600 127th Avenue NE

Bellevue, WA 98005
December 2nd, 2011
Dave Danner

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and 

  Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: TG-111994 - Fiorito Enterprises, Inc & Rabanco Companies dba Kent-Meridian Disposal Tariff filing

Dear Mr. Danner,

Enclosed please find proposed Tariff No. 27 of Fiorito Enterprises, Inc & Rabanco Companies, Certificate G-60, (dba Kent-Meridian Disposal Company), the purpose of which is as follows:

1) Propose new rates to include the impact of the increase in King County’s disposal rate per ton from $95.00 to $109.00 effective January 1, 2012.
2) Reflect new surcharge rates from King County used to fund the Local Hazardous Waste Management Program as outlined in King County Board of Health Code 2.08

On November 16th, 2011 a general rate case was filed for Kent-Meridian Disposal. However, it is unlikely that staff will be able to complete its full investigation of the filing before the King County disposal increase goes into effect. The attached tariff pages reflect only the impact to rates as a result of the disposal increase as well as the surcharge. Please replace the affected pages filed under TG-111994 with the attached pages.
If approved by the Commission, the overall revenue requirement increase reflected in this filing would approximate 3.9% or $ 396,770 for Commercial and Residential customers. The disposal increase for roll-off customers only impacts pass through disposal revenue, there is no change to haul rates for these customers.  

If you have any questions please call me at (425) 646-2426.

Sincerely,

Alex Brenner
Sr. Market Analyst
Northwest Area
abrenner@republicservices.com

p. 425-646-2426
f.  425-646-2440
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